
 

 

 

April 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Do you have a little one starting Reception, or moving into Year 1 or 2 in 
September 2025?  
 
Your child is entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSMs) – which are 
worth over £480 per year and that ‘saving’ can go towards your family budget.  
 
UIFSMs is a Government funded initiative which is not means tested - ALL children 
in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are eligible; regardless of household income.  
 
When you register, your child will be entitled to a healthy, balanced and nutritious 
school meal daily.  
 

➢ This includes a hot main course and dessert to help ensure pupils                 
are well set-up for learning.  

➢ All our meals are compliant with Government Food Standards.  
➢ 80% of our meals are made from scratch using fresh ingredients.  
➢ All our Primary school kitchens are nut free. We cater for special diets              

and the 14 recognised Food Standard Agency allergies. 
 
Our Primary menu and more information can be found here. Please speak to your 
School Office to sign-up. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Twelve15 Team  
 
Ps. During the application process your school may also request details of other 
household benefits, this will not impact your eligibility for UIFSMs, but if you are in 
receipt the school can receive additional funding (a pupil premium). 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/school-meals-food-standards
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/at-school/meals/twelve15/menus/allergies-and-special-diets
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/at-school/meals/twelve15

